Monica Dhawan

From: sev Highton <

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 2:24 PM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: Plaza Hotel

| read with interest the article in this mornings Times Colonist in regard to the demo/clean up of the rubble left after the
fire. | did note a comment about saving some heritage features of the old facility and hope this does not slow down or
add significant cost to the process. In my opinion it would be important for Council to not shackle the creative
architectural integrity of a new building with trying to recreate a faux heritage style building. Rather let us encourage the
construction a building that makes a statement about the 21% century so that in a 100 years from now a person might
look at the building and realize it says something about our time and place. Not a phoney job of trying to copy designs of
the past.

Best regards,
Bev Highton
Owner/Broker

x

569 Johnson Street
Victoria, BC V8W 1M2 Canada

www.naivictoria.ca
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